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FISCAL NOTE 

Senate Bill 270
Committee: County & Municipal Government Sponsor: Senator Arthur Orr

Analyst: Hunter Lapp Date: 04/24/2024

Senate Bill 270 as reported by the Committee on County and Municipal Government could

increase the administrative costs of certain public officers by requiring all public records request

to be acknowledged with a receipt of the request and to provide the records in the manner

prescribed by this bill. 


